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Positive Partnerships is working with The

Family Action Centre (University of

Newcastle) in piloting a text message

campaign (Text2dads) for fathers of

children on the autism spectrum. This is a

unique opportunity to receive text

messages delivered directly to your mobile

phone (2-4 per week, up to 16 weeks),

with the option to opt out at any time. 

 

 

Text2dads 

 
0466 858 334 

 
Or call the number provided

for more information. 
 

www.text2dads.com.au

To be involved, send a
message saying
"Text2dads" to

Are you a Dad with a child on the

autism spectrum? Would you like to

learn more about autism and ways

to encourage and support your

child?

Text2dads will be conducted as an

ethics approved research project. 

 

 

 

Aspect ethics approval number: 1825A 
University of Newcastle approval number: H-2018-0286

 
by 10th December 2018 

 
 


